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tricking.)

In addition to the above sample of 700's, 19 Model 700's
have been returned to Ilion in response to the Model 600 recall
with the complaint that the gun will fire when the safety lever
is moved to the "fire" position. Remington found that only one
of those guns could be tricked, the cause being insufficient

clearance. Three other quns did fire with the safety being

moved, but for reasons associated with owner alteration ofiithe

el T .
Hease wii remaining 15 guns,

erftoperating condition.

The Subcommittee discussed the issue of tricking, as well
as other causes of accidental discharge. It was decided that
tricking, along with problems such as owner adjustment of the
trigger engagement screw or the trigger adjustment screw, finger
on the trigger when the safety is released, and trigger assembly
alterations, are really problems more associated with abnormal

use or misuse of the product rather than indication of a defective
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